
Southern New England Chapter of APPA

Staying	Connected	with

Fall edition / 2021

HOLD the 

DATE!


for the


SNEAPPA

Winter


Meeting


January 12, 2022


at Quinnipiac
University


Planned	as	an	in-person	event	
for	the	first	time	since	2019!		
We	hope	you	can	join	us!		

Details	coming	soon…


Budgets	tight	at	your	
campus?


Scholarships	are	available	to	
attend	SNEAPPA,	ERAPPA,	and	
APPA	programs.		Visit	the	

Scholarships	&	Training	tab	at	
www.sneappa.org	for	more	


information.
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VACANT 
tbd

Member-At-Large: 
JESSICA ABBOTT 
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ERAPPA Committee Members: 
PEYTON GIBSON, University of Rhode Island 

GLEN MATHIEU, University of Connecticut 

Seeking	a	volunteer	to	fill	the	vacancy	as	the	Rhode	Island	State	
Representative	on	the	SNEAPPA	Board.		Description	can	be	found	under	Membership	
tab	at	www.sneappa.org.

					Looking	for	host	campuses	for	future	SNEAPPA	meetings.		There	is	no	cost	to	the	
campus	and	lots	of	support	from	the	Board.		How-to	details	are	attached	and	can	be	
found	under	the	Meetings	&	Events	tab	at	www.sneappa.org.

					Do	you	have	suggestions	for	topics	at	upcoming	programs?		We’d	love	to	hear	from	
you	—	eMail	admin@sneappa.org!


		And,	check	your	eMail	and	visit	www.sneappa.org	for	updates!

MEET the BOARD

Business Partner Liaison: 
RENEE DRISCOLL 

A/Z Corporation

EVENTS 

We	are	always	looking	for	people	interested	in	leadership	
opportunities	with	SNEAPPA	and	ERAPPA:

Get Involved!!

http://www.sneappa.org
http://www.sneappa.org
mailto:admin@sneappa.org

